
                    
 
 
 
 
          
               June 2025 TDA Meeting  

The Cherokee County TDA met at the Murphy Visitor Center on June 9th, 2025 at  
4:00pm.  

Members Present were: Sandra Daley, Sherry McGreggory,  Cal Stiles, Joan 
Posey Nuemann,  Steve Dickey, and Hank Parker Jr. 

Others Present: Victoria Ivey, Ralph Robinson, and director Casey Kerr.  

The meeting was called to order by Sandra Daley, after which there was a 
moment  of silence and the pledge of allegiance.   

Motion to approve the June 9th meeting agenda was made by Cal Stiles, 
seconded by Steve Dickey, and unanimously approved. 

Motion was made to approve the meeting May 12th minutes by Sherry 
McGreggor, seconded by Sandra Daley , and unanimously approved.  

Old Business:  

Motion was made by Cal Stiles  to contribute $2000 to the Scenic Circle 
Reprint, seconded by Joan Posey Nuemann and unanimously approved.  

New Business:  

Steve Dickey made a motion to approve the 2025-2026 fiscal year budget 
presented by Casey Kerr. Motion was seconded by Hank Parker Jr., and 
unanimously approved.  

Motion was made by Cal Stiles to approve up to the amount of $4185 for 
building insurance/ liability for the next fiscal year. Motion was seconded by 
Joan Posey Nuemann and unanimously approved.  

Motion was made by Cal Stiles to continue the National Parks Trips program at 
the same rate of $4995 for the fiscal year 25-26’. Motion was seconded by Hank 
Parker Jr, and unanimously approved.  

 



Motion was made by Hank Parker Jr to approve 1000 reprints of the Cherokee 
County Historical Museum brochures through Digital Creations  at $348 plus 
tax. Motion was seconded by Joan Posey Nuemann and unanimously approved. 

Motion was made to by Sandra Daley approve $800 for Cherokee County media 
display at the Regional Visitor Center, seconded by Cal Stiles and unanimously 
approved.  

Motion was made by Cal Stiles to approve funding  for the Cherokee County 
Chamber’s Crowdrift tourism software program at $8925, and to approve 
mileage for the Cherokee County Chamber of Commerce for tourism 
promotion restock trips to Harrah's Casino at .35 cents per mile, totaling $182 
for the year.  Motion was seconded by Joan Posey and unanimously approved.  

Motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Cal Stiles, seconded by Hank 
Parker Jr., and unanimously approved.  

 

Clerk to the Board _____________________  

Date:____________________  

Approved:__________________ 
 


